Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Blickle, Fred [fwblickle@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 10:18 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Masson, Peter

Subject: Emerystation West Deed Restriction ~COR-082825~
Mark,

In regards to the 3-18-14 Amendment to Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions for Emerystation West,
which is Parcel 1 shown on Parcel Map 7258 recorded on August 7, 1998, at Book 236 of Maps, Pages 42 & 43, Series No.
98-273580, in the Official Records of the Recorder of Alameda County, California, we would like to have a brief meeting
with you to review tie-up steps with Alameda County Environmental Health Services. Specifically, Health Services issued
a No Further Action letter (August 1998) on the property with two restrictions, one of which regarded the deed
restriction. We think they should be notified of the recent modification as a formality, for the record. When we meet
we can bring copies of the applicable documents to walk through the history on the dated matter.

I will come to the meeting, and possibly Peter Masson/CRA and Geoff Sears of Wareham, depending on their
availability. 1 am available to meet on:

Tuesday April 22, Wednesday April 23, 2 pm or later or Thursday April 24, 1 pm or later. Please let me know a
convenient date for you.

Regards,
Fred

Fred W. Blickle, P.E.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
Emeryville & Irvine, California, Plymouth, Michigan

Cell: 313.506.9799
Email: fwblickle@CRAworld.com
www.CRAworld.com

Think before you printﬁ
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!
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This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are advised that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.




